
 

14th January 2022  

Primary 1 Applications  
for September 2022  

 
The EA online portal for Primary 1 applications 
for September 2022 is now open – to make an 
application go directly to the EA website. The 
application process itself is straightforward. 
There has been a very heavy demand on the EA 
website over the past few days and some par-
ents have experienced difficulty with the web-
site. However, do not worry as you have until 
the 28th of January to apply for your school 
place. It is important that applications are 
made on time as late applications may adversely 
impact on your chances for admission. 
Verifying documents, such as birth certificates 
and proof of address, should be uploaded via 
the ‘document upload’ section. Please do not 
hesitate to ask if we can be of any  assistance. 
If you need any help with the online appli-
cation process feel free to call the school at 
any time and we will be happy to help!  
 

Healthy Eating 
Please remember to provide a 
healthy option for your child at 
break time and to ensure that they 
have water with them to help keep 
them hydrated and improve brain function. 

Contact Details 
 

If anyone received a new phone for Christmas and 
has changed their number please ensure that you let 
Mrs Curley have the number immediately, in case we 
need to contact you urgently. 
 
This is particularly important during the cold weath-
er as in the event of the school being closed due to 
bad weather we will text message all parents. Please 
keep an eye on our Facebook page as 
well, which will be kept updated.  

 

February Half-Term Holidays 
 

Monday 14th Feb—Friday 18th Feb 
 

School reopens on Monday 21st February 

Website:www.centralintegratedps.co.uk 

 
Parent Interviews for P1-7 pupils 

 
Wednesday 9th February 
Thursday 10th February 
Friday 11th February 

 
12.00pm closure on these days to facilitate 
interviews which will be by telephone this 
time. 

AQE Results 

AQE results will be sent out to parents on 
Saturday 5th February 2022. We are very 
proud of you all, no matter what the outcome 
is.  
You have had 2 years of disrupted schooling 
and have worked extremely hard throughout. 
It is important to remember that one exam 
does not define you.  
 

PTA Meeting 
The next PTA Meeting will take place on Mon-
day 7th February on Zoom at 7.00pm. 
New Members are very welcome to join the 
meeting. Details for joining the meeting will 
be issued nearer the time. 
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